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The use of an emergency clause in this bill is a clear abuse of power that users the voters right to take part in the
process.  Remove the clause and refer it to the people. 

Don’t ruin Oregon’s economy during this period of growth.  Please vote on HB4159, SB1530, and HB 4005!

Kevin Brown

Sent from my iPhone
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